
 

       
 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Kirkbride 

Thursday 9th  February 2023 
Dear Parent,  
 
On Friday 29th of September,  we are taking part in a Year 3&4 football tournament at Silloth FC and your child has 
been selected to represent our team.  
 
The tournament will begin at 10:30am and children will be home before the end of the school day.  
 
The team will wear the school kit, but could we please ask that they bring appropriate footwear for playing on 
grass – so either trainers or boots. Shin Pads shouldbe worn too.  
 
As we will be out of school at lunch time, please can we ask that your child brings a packed lunch on that day. They 
will also need plenty of water. If your child receives free school meals and would like a packed lunch provided by 
the school, please indicate this on the form below.  
 
Parents are welcome to watch.  
 
Please fill in the slip to confirm that your child has permission to attend and return it to school by Friday 22nd  
September.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Mrs Kirkbride  

*************************************************************************************** 
 
Childs Name_________________________________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to attenbd the football tournament at Silloth on Friday 29th September and travel by 
car, driven by a member of staff    (YES  / NO) 
 
Health / Medical Contions______________________________________________________ 
 
My Child is asthmatic and will take an inhaler to the tournament    (YES  / NO ) 
 
My child is on free school meals and would like a packed lunch provided by the school.  (YES / NO) 
 
I will be watching the tournament and will be taking my child home straight from Silloth afterwards  (YES  / NO) 
 
Parent Emergency Contact Number__________________________________________ 
 
Signed _____________________________ 

 

 


